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BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE

COMMUNIQUE - 94

Garden Club

18 January 2019

CEDAR LAKES GARDEN CLUB

Dear Evergreeners,

Invitation to Join:

Gillian Jones, host and organizer of the Cedar Lakes Garden Club, has invited anyone wishing to
become a member to come to the February meeting (Friday, 1 February 2019). They will be taking new
members at this meeting, thereafter any new applications will be placed on a waiting list. (Evergreen
Broadacres - Garden Club is affiliated to Cedar Lakes Garden Club).

Casual Visitors:
Unfortunately, visitors will not be able to be accommodated due to venue constraints — she writes, “we
would rather increase our membership and have regular members attend”.

Existing Members:

Existing members are requested to renew their membership or to let her know if they are no longer able
to continue as members. Gillian urges members to attend regularly each month, as apart from denying
someone else the opportunity to become a member, one always learns something and a morning spent
in good company is always a treat.

Annual Fees: R250.00 (cash)

Tea / Coffee: R20.00

Cappuccino / Hot Chocolate: R25.00

Venue: Broadacres — the Dutch Gabled Building behind Spar
Date and Time: 1t Friday of Each month at 10am

Please contact either Libby Baker on ext. 102 or Elske Fann on ext.
176 for further information if you are interested.




